

April 20, 2023

Chambliss Steel Buildings 9068 131<sup>ST</sup> Loop Live Oak, FL 32060

Subject: Approval of Finish Floor Elevation

Dear Mr. Chambliss,

Pitman Engineering has reviewed the Elevation Letter from Daniel & Gore, LLC. In review it was determined that the finish floor elevation was constructed 0.7' lower than designed, however the finished floor elevation of 68.3' is acceptable. Please note that due to the elevation change, the adjacent concrete sidewalk and ADA parking pad grading shall be adjusted to match the change in elevation. If any location along the sidewalk or ADA parking pad are lower than existing ground, the existing ground shall be regraded to allow for positive drainage.

Best Regards,

Brian Pitman, P.E.

Brian Pitman

